
LANCASTER COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTION MEETING 

February 26, 2019 

 

The Electoral Board met at the office of the General Registrar at the 

request of the General Registrar to discuss recent pending General 

Assembly Early Voting law(s).  In attendance were Chairman Barbara 

Breeden, Vice-Chair Robert Bennett, Secretary Lee Pulling and General 

Registrar Susan Jett.  Barbara Breeden called the meeting to order at 

1:10pm. 

It appears that the 2019 General Assembly is likely to produce an early 

voting bill.  The resources we would need to accommodate early voting 

require immediate planning and action.  The North Carolina voting 

procedure for early and absentee voting was reviewed and discussed 

extensively as a comparison to the voter numbers in Lancaster County. 

It was agreed that members would contact present precinct sites to 

establish satellite offices and vacant spaces for rent to handle the large 

increase in voter turnout prior to election day and report back to the 

General Registrar their findings. 

A motion was made by Robert Bennett to adjourn at 2:25pm and 

seconded by Barbara Breeden. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lee Pulling, Secretary 


